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Withdrawal of Section 249D Notice 
 

The Market Limited (ASX: MKT, “The Market” or “Company”) advises that it has received 
correspondence from GAB Superannuation Fund Pty Ltd as trustee for GAB 
Superannuation Fund, advising the withdrawal of its notice under Section 249D of the 
Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) (“Corporations Act”) (Notice). 
 
The Notice, announced to the ASX on 4 October 2024, sought to consider the 
appointment of Mr Gavin John Argyle as a director. 
 
The Company confirms that as a result of the withdrawal of the Notice, the 
requisitioned Section 249D meeting scheduled to be held on Friday 29 November 2024 
will no longer proceed. 
 
 
Investor and media enquiries: 
Tommy Logtenberg 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Market Limited 
tommy.logtenberg@gumtreegroup.com.au 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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